FIELD TRIPS APPROVED BY THE SUPERINTENDENT PER JCPS IICA

10-26-15

DATE COMMON-
SCHOOL DESTINATION OF TRIP |CARRIER Reason Submitted Late
Students who participate in the Wheeler after-school
engineering program (20 students) have been invited by
Dr. Gary Rivoli and the U of L Speed School to attend
Raytheon Math Day at the Speed School on Saturday,
WHEELER ELEM [U OF L SPEED SCHOOL-RAYTHEON MATH DAY EVENT | 10/17/2015|FISHER BUSES [October 17th. The trip was originally planned for

Ramsey Middle School and U of L has now extended the
invite to Wheeler students. They are using Fisher Buses
to pick up students at Ramsey and they are willing to
pick up students at Wheeler. The field trip has been
approved for Ramsey.




